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20/11/18 

                       

Dear Parents, 
 

On Tuesday 3rd of December Key Stage Two Choir have been invited to perform at St Mark’s 

Church next to the school. We will be performing Christmas carols and seasonal songs as part of 

the service. This is a great chance for the choir to perform in public and I hope that you will be 

able to attend. 

  

If your child is able to attend, they will need to be dropped off at the St Marks at 6.30pm for a 

short rehearsal and then collected from St Mark’s at 8pm.  

 

The service will start at 7pm. 

 

Please fill in the permission slip below and return to me as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Thomas West 

Music Teacher 

 

RE: St Mark’s Service Tuesday 3rd December 6.30-8pm 

I give permission for my child     to sing at the St Mark’s church service on the 

3rd December. I will be able to drop off my child at St Mark’s at 6:30pm and collect my child after 

the concert at 8pm. 

 

 

Signed:      

 

Print Name:      

 

Please hand this slip to the office 
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